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Dear parents and carers, 
The season of Advent is upon us- a time of busyness at home and at school with plenty to enjoy; nativity plays and 

advent services, lights and decorations, plans to visit friends and family… It can sometimes be easy amongst all the 

fun and excitement to forget what Advent is really about - a time to pause, reflect, and get ready to welcome Jesus 

into our hearts. 

Please see our important advent dates below. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
This Advent we are fundraising for CAFOD World Gifts. We aim to raise £300 to ‘teach a class to read’. 

Here at St Mary's we are very proud of the love our pupils and staff have for reading. We recognise that 

reading is an important life skill but it also provides us with many opportunities; education, work, pleas-

ure, self improvement and more. 

The money that is raised will fund literacy classes for vulnerable people. 

On Thursday 12th December, we ask all children to wear their Christmas jumper (or something green or 

red or simply some tinsel!) and to donate £1. We will be accepting cash donations on the day but we 

have also set up a Just Giving page if you would like to donate online. Please click the link below to 

donate. 

https://www.justgiving.com/page/mary-gilbride-1733141297043?utm_term=xkyyxng3e  
 

Our Mission Statement 

 

‘A man took a grain of mustard seed and 

sowed it in his field. Indeed the seed is small-

er than all other seeds but when it is grown, it 

is greater than the herbs, and becomes a 

tree, so that the birds of the air come and 

lodge in its branches’ 

Matthew 13.31 

End of term 

 

On Friday 20th December school will 

close early for the Christmas break.  

 

Nursery will finish at 12:45pm and      

Reception to Y6 will finish at 1pm. 

Monday 2nd December Dress the Tree day! 

Wednesday 11th December EYFS Nativity at 2pm 

Thursday 12th December Christmas Lunch 

Tuesday 17th December  KS2 Advent Service  at 2pm 

Wednesday 18th December KS1 Nativity at 2pm 

https://www.justgiving.com/page/mary-gilbride-1733141297043?utm_term=xkyyxng3e


Wednesday Word 

 

The Wednesday word this week is LEADER 

 

“Jesus leads us to go out from ourselves more and more, to give ourselves and to serve others, 

leading us on our journey towards eternal life” 

December 2024 
 
Advent starts right at the beginning of December this year. It’s a special time of year 
and more than just the ‘busy run up to Christmas’. Why not take some time, amongst all 
the busyness, preparations and celebrations that anticipate the coming of Jesus, to 
pause, reflect and get ready to welcome Jesus with open minds, open hearts and open 
lives. 
 
This newsletter shares some of the content children will experience in school through-
out December and suggests ways for you to engage with them about it. We hope it is a 
useful resource for your family prayer time.  
 

To read the December 2024 newsletter please click this link here-  

 

http://www.tentenresources.co.uk/prayers-for-home/parent-newsletter/ 

 

Year of Jubilee 
 

 

The Assembly for the first week of Advent introduces the Year of Jubilee, which officially 
begins on Christmas Eve with Pope Francis opening the Holy Door at St Peter’s Basili-
ca in Rome.  
 
A Jubilee Year is an ancient celebration, now celebrated in the Church every 25 years. 
Pope Francis has named 2025’s Year of Jubilee - Pilgrims of Hope and it’s an invita-
tion to place our hope in God’s love for us and to share His love with others. It’s a cele-
bration of reconciliation and renewal.  
 
But this is just a taster - you’ll hear more about this Holy Year in 2025! 

 

 

http://www.tentenresources.co.uk/prayers-for-home/parent-newsletter/
https://www.iubilaeum2025.va/en/giubileo-2025/segni-del-giubileo/porta-santa.html




 






